
Silver Cup Board of Directors Meeting 

March 8th, 2006
 

 

1. At 2028 hours the SCH Board of Directors were called to order. The board members voted and 
agreed to the following director assignments: 
 
     a. President Randy Anderson 
     b. Vice President Eric Treworgy 
     c. Secretary Nancy Baggott 
     d. Treasurer Matt Ritter 
     e. Member at Large Dalie Cabrera 
 
2. New volunteers were voted to the Architectural Review Board 
     a. Megan Ritter meganritter@hotmail.com 
     b. James Smith  
     c. Kristal Breeden kristalb@adelphia.net 
     d. Megan is charge of the board and will maintain a process worksheet detailing the 
approval/disapproval process and the information presented at each SCH Meeting. 
 
3. Nancy recommended that Megan be in charge of the ARC and report the progress of the 
committee at each SCHOA board meeting. A ARC member will be present at each HOA meeting 
and present to the board the approval/disapprovals completed. Matt seconded the 
recommendation, and the vote was carried. 
 
4. Minutes were approved for the meeting December 7th, 2005 and no corrections were to be 
made.  
 
5. ARMI presented the contracts for the HOA maintenance from Oak Park Landscaping and 
Garrett Enterprises and Associated. The board had questions for ARMI regarding the bid and 
requested ARMI get bids from Conner’s and Clipper’s. 
 
6. The SCHOA meeting was adjourned at 2100 hours. 
 
7. Minutes sent to ARMI and Board Members April 19, 2006 
 

 If you would like to contact the Board Members, please send an e-mail to Silver Cup 

HOA   silvercup_hoa@yahoo.com 
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